
                                              MEMO 
March 11, 2021  
 
To:  Kerri Martinek, Northborough Planning Board Chairman 
 
From: Greg Young, Northborough Conservation Commission Chairman 
 
Re: 0/301 Bartlett Street (Parcel H) Project Order of Conditions, DEP File #247-1176 
 
The Conservation Commission received a request from the 0/301 Bartlett Street (Parcel 
H) Project applicant’s representative to clarify the Commission’s requirements for Orders 
of Conditions. The Conservation Commission and the MassDEP strongly prefer not to 
have two orders of conditions on one property to prevent contradiction. The property has 
a current Order of Conditions (DEP File #247-1176) for the construction of a distribution 
facility, drainage, parking and associated sitework.  
 
If any changes are proposed to the project as approved in the Order, the Commission 
requires a request for insignificant project change or a request to amend the current Order 
prior to the start of construction. The Commission staff has discussed and confirmed this 
with the applicant regarding this project.  
 
Please contact me or the Conservation Commission staff with any additional questions. 
 
Staff Contact: Mia McDonald, Conservation Agent 
  Email: mmcdonald@town.northborough.ma.us 
  Phone: 508-393-5015 
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